
Dr. Shelton: "Fabulous To See 
Educators, Students and Smiling" To 
Start Edwardsville School District 7 
School Year
by Dan Brannan, Content Director
August 17 2022 2:35 PM

 



 

 



EDWARDSVILLE - Dr. Patrick Shelton, Edwardsville School District superintendent, 
said this is  as a parent or superintendent and he thinks it is the his 14th start in District 7
best one yet.

"Starting up a school year is never easy - there are always new employees, students, and 
families to get acclimated to District 7," he said.

"It was fabulous to see educators and students smiling and excited to start the school 
year!"

 

https://www.riverbender.com/articles/details/edwardsville-high-school-enters-20222023-with-air-of-excitement-60580.cfm?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=in_article&utm_campaign=heard&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


 

 



 


